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Trinity United Reformed Church 
P.O. Box 3120 
1963 Tice Valley Blvd., 
Walnut Creek, CA 94598      August 25, 2004 
 
Dear Brothers,  
   We are writing to you for prayer and financial support for a mission work 
in Punjab, India. Our pastor, Rev. Joghinda Gangar, along with his brother, Rev. Kuldip 
Gangar, a minister in the Free Reformed Churches, went to Punjab, India in February 
2004 to explore the possibility of beginning a mission work in the villages. The response 
that they received was amazing. It appears that the evangelistic doors are wide open for 
them. We would very much like to see this mission established and continue. We are 
therefore writing to a number of URC churches requesting their consideration in this 
matter. Our pastor showed videos of the mission after Synod 2004 in Calgary, and some 
of you may have had an opportunity to see them and hear his report. For others we will 
post some information and photos of the mission on our web site. We have asked Rev. 
Joghinda Gangar to prepare a report of this mission and his vision for the next 4-5 years 
in Punjab. Our intention is for him to spend one month (February) a year in Punjab 
engaging in mission work and seeking to establish churches, do evangelistic outreach, 
and theological education. We are excited about this new opportunity and would covet 
your prayers and financial support. Please notify us in regard to your willingness and 
ability to join us in this mission.  

We are planning to send our pastor to Punjab for a month of mission work in 
February 2005. We therefore would like to plan ahead so that all the needs may be fully 
met. In this regard we would ask that you consider the following options and kindly 
notify us of your decision. 
 

• One offering per year 
• Two offerings per year 
• Some level of support guaranteed by the Council per year 
• One time gift 
• Some other option of your choosing 
 

We understand that there are many missions for your consideration. Thank you for your 
consideration of ours. Please send all monies to the Trinity URC and designate them for 
“Punjab Mission.” 
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